
Albany Township Recreation Committee

The Albany Township Recreation Committee met in person on Monday March 4th 2024, at 

7:30

Members Present:  Lucy Muth, Stephen Hamm, Steve Wade, Sandra Wessner and Renee 

Olszewski

The Board Member are as Follows:

Stephen Hamm- Chairman

Sandy Wessner- Vice Chairman

Renee Olszewski- Secretary

Meeting Adjourned at 8:17pm

Next Meeting April 1st, 2024

Submitted by Renee Olszewski- Secretary

Got pricing on Picnic tables and Purple Martin Houses
Trying multiple grants to get funding for picnic tables and Purple Martin house
Discussed where we would put Picnic tables making them easily accessible
Discussed the native flower field, how people can donate, starting to look at what types 
of flowers we want to put in
Went to supervisor for permission to submit for the grants
Got written quote for appraisal for land gift from Chad Trexler


